
 

 

              December 09, 2022 

 

BSE Limited      National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

P. J. Towers, 25th Floor,     Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001.   Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400051. 

Scrip Code: 532368     Symbol: BCG 

 

Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Clarification letter on the recent hold of settlement of certain shares 
 
With respect to the subject matter cited above, we would like to inform our shareholders that the 
exchanges have put a hold on the settlement of some shares traded on December 5, 2022 and 
December 6, 2022 because of a complaint filed by a Shareholder on a pledgee. 
 
We would like to inform that neither the Company nor the promoters are involved in any of the 
above transactions. 
 
We will try to stay on top of the issue in the interest of our shareholders and keep the community 
informed as the developments occur. 
 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

For Brightcom Group Limited 

 

 

 

A. Mahipal Reddy 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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